Hello,

This is an unnecessary regulation designed to protect the interests of a few - namely riverfront property owners, at the expense of
our population at large and their ability to recreate and enjoy our amazing PUBLIC water ways. There is a complete lack of data,
research or other evidence to support any of the claims that aim to support this bill.

Please keep our waterways open, inclusive and available to all Oregon residents!

Regards,
Scott



